January 31, 2025

We would like to inform our patients and community that Dr. Sandkovsky will be leaving
our practice on May 16th, 2025. We are grateful for the care and dedication Dr.
Sandkovsky has provided over the years, and we wish him all the best in his future
endeavors. We will continue to prioritize your well-being and are committed to providing
exceptional healthcare services to you.

Sincerely,

North Texas ID
214-823-2533



	Blank Page

